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We remember in our prayers the following whose anniversaries occur around this time:   
BOHERLAHAN 

Sat 27 Aug.  7: 30 pm: Dan, Josie, Tim and Mai Coman, Clareen & London. 
Sun 28 Aug.  11.00 am: Teresa Begley, Dublin. 
Sat 3 Sept. 7:30 pm:  Tim Hyde, Camas Park. 
Sun 4 Sept.  11.00 am: Ml.& Sarah O`Connor & their sons Ml. & John, Thurlesbeg. 
Mon 5 Sept.  7:30 pm: Patrick O`Dwyer, Thurlesbeg and Dublin. 

DUALLA 
Sat  27 Aug  6:30 pm Michael & Elizabeth Gleeson, Rathclough 
Sat 3 Sept  6:30 pm Jimmy O’Gorman, Ballinure 
Sat 10 Sept  6:30 pm Tom O’ Donnell, Fussough 
PRAY FOR RECENTLY DECEASED: Mary Wood, Cashel; Peggy Power, Templederry; 
Paddy McLoughlin, Brittas, Co. Limerick. 

HOLY COMMUNION MINISTERS  (On duty next weekend) 
BOHERLAHAN:  Nora Moloney; Nellie Taylor & Paddy O’ Dwyer 
DUALLA:    Kathleen O’ Donnell; Ann Barry-Ward 

Monday 29 August :Memorial of the Passion of St John the Baptist. He is the one who 
recognised Jesus as the Lamb of God. Today is the anniversary of the Episcopal Ordination 
of the Archbishop of Cashel and Emly, Dr Kieran O’Reilly SMA, whom we remember in 
our prayers.  
Saturday 3 September: Feast of St Gregory the Great, Pope and Doctor of the Church.  

First Friday: 2 September. Fr Egan & Fr Dunne will make the usual calls to the sick and 
the housebound. Mass in Dualla at 9.30am and in Boherlahan at 10.00am. Confessions 
before the masses. 

BOHERLAHAN MINISTERS:  SEPTEMBER 2016 
Readers: Sat. 7.30pm. J. J. Kennedy.  Sun. 11.00am.E. Fitzgerald & Ciara Trainor 
Collectors:  Sat. 7.30pm.                    Sun. 11.00am. 
Main Aisle:  Michael Wallace.           Jn. Maher(N) & Jn. Paul O`Dwyer 
Our Lady`s:  Betty Carew.                 Marian Ryan. 
St. Joseph`s: Jerry Fogarty.               Jimmy Murphy. 

DUALLA MINISTERS:  SEPTEMBER 2016 
READERS: Marguerite Kelly (Sat eve); Donnacha Ó Cinnéide (Sun morn)  
COLLECTORS: Catherine Hayes & Breda Ryan (Sat eve); 

                Eleanor O’ Dwyer & Breda Clarke (Sun morn) 
Altar Society: Kathleen O’ Donnell; Phyllis O’ Halloran; Aileen Sheehy; Ann O’ Donnell.  

PARISH PRIMARY SCHOOLS REOPENING 2016 
San Isadóir, Boherlahan. 31 August;      Little Flower, Ballytarsna 31 August. 

THE PARISH NEWSLETTER: Please send any items for inclusion in the newsletter by 
6.00 pm on Wednesday evenings. The email address is: boduparish@gmail.com. As space 
is limited, notices may occasionally have to be shortened.  

KNOCK PILGRIMAGE in honour of St Pio of Pietrelcina will take place on Sunday 
 18 September. Bus departs at 8.00 am from the bus stop at Main St., Cashel. Cost €16. 
Contact: Chris Hayes 062-61145 or 087-6211768. 

DUALLA SHOW: This weekend. Activities commence on Sat 27 from 6pm, and gates will 
open at 11am on Sun 28. A wonderful family day out is assured. Come along and join in the 
success of this great community event. For more information, see www.duallashow.ie.  

FUNDRAISING: Boherlahan Dualla GAA Club are planning to cycle to Dublin on All 
Ireland hurling final weekend to commemorate the victorious Tipperary team that won the 
All Ireland hurling final in 1916. Members of the club will cycle to Dublin to honour the 
men of 1916. In addition, the club will hold a bucket collection over that weekend to raise 
funds for major club development currently underway and also to raise funds for Pieta 
House. 

BOHERLAHAN-DUALLA GAA LOTTO RESULTS: Winning nos.5; 11; 17; 31. Two 
Match 3 winners: Isabel Leahy; Kitty McGrath.  

COMMUNITY WEBSITE:  www.boherlahandualla.ie can become an archive for the 
community. Clubs and other groups and individuals are asked to send in reports which, in 
addition to appearing as news, would be stored on the website for future reference. 
Parishioners, at home and abroad, are only a click away from this link to home. Please give 
your support by sending photos, written contributions, or any other material 
to editor@boherlahandualla.ie, by coming to the meetings or by visiting the site. We meet 
next on Tuesday, 30 August in the Horse and Jockey Hotel at 8.30pm.  

GOING TO UCC THIS YEAR?  In the chaplaincy on College Road you’ll find a home 
away from home.  The chaplaincy is a vibrant and warm community where you can meet 
new friends, unwind in-between classes, and just be yourself.  In the chaplaincy you will 
also have many opportunities for reflection, growth, prayer, and to learn more about your 
Catholic faith.  Our full-time chaplains are always available to listen, and to provide you 
with whatever guidance and help you need on your university journey. At the Honan Chapel 
we welcome all to daily and Sunday Mass, prayer services, or for some quiet time on one’s 
own. 

CAREFUL DRIVING: Bishop Liam MacDaid of Clogher recently urged all road users- 
motorists, cyclists and pedestrians-to take special care of themselves and their loved ones. 
Bishop MacDaid said, “Road accidents can have so many contributory factors – weather 
conditions, speed, alcohol, drugs, high jinks in the car, use of mobile phones, texting while 
driving, not wearing a seatbelt, and tiredness 

Here is a short prayer that could be recited before each journey:  
Prayer for motorists before driving 

Holy Mother Mary, hear our prayer,
  
Keep us in your loving care,  
Whatever the perils of the way,  
Let us not add to them this day

So to our caution and attention,  
We add a prayer for your protection,  
To beg God’s blessing on this car,  
To travel safely near and far. 
Amen.
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